Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:30 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Stop the hotel proposal

From: Mark Shriver <markshriver@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 7:33 AM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Stop the hotel proposal

Hi Heather,

| hope you will agree to stop the large hotel development proposal.

We chose to live in Winslow because of the small town feel of the downtown.
Thanks,

Mark Shriver

9439 Capstan Dr NE
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110



